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Greenfield – Erica Flynn, candidate for the 84th Assembly District released the following 

statement regarding President Trump’s refusal to release his taxes to the public: 

“What is President Trump hiding? All elected officials owe it to their constituents to be upfront, 

honest, and transparent.  When I am elected, I will advocate for more transparency in 

government; not less.  It is shameful that he continues to ignore the good government precedent 

set by his predecessors. 

“Unfortunately, Governor Walker and his Republican allies in the Wisconsin State Legislature 

have not only refused to denounce the President, but they have enacted similar devastating tax 

policy that only favors those at the very top.  We need to cut taxes for working families, provide 

help for small businesses, and ensure corporations and the wealthy pay their fair share.” 
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